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In-person meetings will begin after the Lincoln-Lancaster County Health Department’s Risk Dial
has remained in the yellow or green for at least two consecutive weeks. Then Lincoln South
Rotary will consider resuming in-person meetings. Should the Risk Dial slip back into the
orange scale, meetings will be cancelled.

Protocols for Meeting In-person:
1) A quality Zoom meeting will be provided to members who are not comfortable
attending in-person meetings. Quality is defined as a very good picture, excellent audio,
and the ability to interact between the in-person audience and the online audience.

2) The number of attendees that wish to meet in-person will be limited to a maximum
number practicing “appropriate” social distancing. Online reservations will be required
and made in advance of the meeting day. Prepayment will be required and paid when
reservation is made.

3) Masks will be worn by all in-person attendees, except when eating.

4) No person will attend if they are showing any signs of illness or symptoms related to
CoVID 19.

5) Accommodations will be made so that speakers can be either in-person or online.

6) At this time badges will not be worn for in-person meetings.
If we follow the above criteria, we should be able to begin in-person meetings. However, if we
do not have at least the minimum required reservations for a meeting, we will need to revisit

our commitment to having in-person meetings. The maximum number of attendees will be
limited to a room’s configuration to accommodate social distancing.




